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ABBREVIATIONS

freeze proof wall hydrantF.P.W.H.

yard

weight
wainscot
waterproofing
window
wood
without
with
welded wire fabric
wrought iron
wide flange
water closet
west, women

volume
vestibule
vertical
ventilating
vinyl wall fabric
vinyl tile
vinyl fabric
verify in field
vinyl composition tile
vinyl base

YD.

WT.
WSCT.
WP.
WDW.
WD.
W/O
W/
W.W.F.
W.I.
W.F.
W.C.
W.

VOL.
VEST.
VERT.
VENT.
V..W.F.
V.T.
V.F.
V.I.F.
V.C.T.
V.B.

utility
unfinished
unless otherwise noted

typical
television
toilet
threshold
thick (ness)
terrazzo
tempered or temperature
telephone
top of wall
toilet paper dispenser
top of pavement
top of curb
tread
tongue and groove
top and bottom

symmetry (ical)
switch
suspended

UTIL.
UNFIN.
U.O.N.

TYP.
TV.
TLT.
THRES.
THK.
TERZ.
TEMP.
TEL.
T.W.
T.P.D.
T.P.
T.C.
T.
T&G.
T&B.

SYM.
SW.
SUSP.

surface
structure (al)
storage
steel
standard
square foot
square
specification
similar
sheet
softwood
section
schedule
sanitary
surfaced 4 sides
classification
sound transmission
stainless steel
sanitary napkin receptacle
sanitary napkin dispenser
drain
soap dispenser or storm
structural control joint
solid core
south
single-ply

SURF.
STRUC.
STOR.
STL.
STD.
SQ. FT.
SQ.
SPEC.
SIM.
SHT.
SFTWD.
SECT.
SCHED.
SAN.
S4S.

S.T.C.
S.S.
S.N.R.
S.N.D.

S.D.
S.C.J.
S.C.
S.
S-P.

room
roofing
revisions(s), revised
return
resilient
required
reinforced
register
refrigerator
reference
rectangular
recessed
rienforcing bar
right of way
rough opening
right hand
roof drain
reinforced concrete pipe
return air
riser, radius

quarry tile

RM.
RFG.
REV.
RET.
RESIL.
REQ.
REINF.
REG.
REFR'G.
REF.
RECT.
REC.
REBAR.
R.O.W.
R.O.
R.H.
R.D.
R.C.P.
R.A.
R.

Q.T.

pavement
polyvinyl chloride
partition
dispenser & receptacle
combination paper towel
point
pair
paint (ed)
panel
plywood
plaster
pressure treat (ed)
paper towel receptacle
paper towel dispenser
pounds per square inch
pounds per square foot
plastic laminate
pounds per lineal foot
pounds per cubic foot
plumbing contractor

PVMT.
PVC.
PTN.

PTD/R.
PT.
PR.
PNT(d).
PNL.
PLYWD.
PLAS.
P.T.
P.T.R.
P.T.D.
P.S.I.
P.S.F.
P.LAM.
P.L.F.
P.C.F.
P.C.

ounce
outvert
opposite
opening
opposite hand
office
outside diameter
on center (s)
out to out

nominal
number
not to scale
not in contract
north

mullion
mounted
modified
miscellaneous
minimum
manufacture (er)
mezzanine
metal
membrane
medium
mechanic (al)
member
maximum

OZ.
OUT.
OPP.
OPN'G.
O.H.
OFF.
O.D.
O.C.
O. to O.

NOM.
NO. or #
N.T.S.
N.I.C.
N.

MUL.
MTD.
MOD.
MISC.
MIN.
MFGR.
MEZZ.
MTL.
MEMB.
MED.
MECH.
MBR.
MAX.

material (s)
masonry
maintenance
machine
masonry opening
manhole
mechanical contractor
medicine cabinet or

louver
lighting
light
lavatory
laminate (d)
laboratory
lightweight
living room
low point
live load
left hand
left, length

knockout
kitchen
kiln dried or knock down

MATL.
MAS.
MAINT.
MACH.
M.O.
M.H.

M.C.

LVR.
LTG.
LT.
LAV.
LAM.
LAB.
L.W.
L.R.
L.P.
L.L.
L.H.
L.

KO.
KIT.
K.D.

joint
janitor

invert elevation
invert
interior
insulation (ed)
include (ed) (sion)
inches
inside diameter
iron pipe size

JT.
JAN.

INV. EL.
INV.
INT'R.
INSUL.
INCL.
IN.
ID.
I.P.S.

highway
/air conditioning
heating/ventilating
height
horizontal
hardwood
hardware
horsepower
hollow metal
hollow core
hose bibb

HWY.

HVAC.
HT.
HORIZ.
HDWD.
HDW.
H.P.
H.M.
H.C.
H.B.

gypsum
grade
glass, glazing
galvanized
gage, gauge
general contractor
grab bar

field verify
future
furring
furnish
footing
foot or feet

fireproof (ing)
fluorescent
flashing
floor (ing)
finish (ed)
foundation
face to face
full size
face of studs
face of finish
face of concrete
fire hose cabinet
fire extinguisher cab.
fire extinguisher
floor drain
furnished by others

GYP.
GR.
GL.
GALV.
GA.
G.C.
G.B.

F.V.
FUT.
FURR.
FURN.
FTG.
FT.

FRPF.
FLUOR.
FLASH'G.
FL.
FIN.
FDN.
F.T.F.
F.S.
F.O.S.
F.O.F.
F.O.C.
F.H.C.
F.E.C.
F.E.
F.D.
F.B.O.

exterior
existing
expansion
establish
equipment
equal
entrance
enclose (ure)
emergency
elevator, elevation
electric cabinet
electric (al)
elastometric
each
electric water cooler
expansion joint
electrical contractor

EXT.
EXSTG.
EXP.
ESTB.
EQUIP.
EQ.
ENTR.
ENCL.
EMER.
ELEV.
ELEC. CAB.
ELEC.
ELAS.
EA.
E.W.C.
E.J.
E.C.

east
drawer
drawing
detail
downspout
door
door opening
down
demountable
dimension
diffuser
diagonal, diagram
department
demolish, demolition
double
dead load
double hung
drinking fountain
diameter

E.
DWR.
DWG.
DTL.
DS.
DR.
DO.
DN.
DMT.
DIM.
DIFF.
DIAG.
DEPT.
DEM.
DBL.
D.L.
D.H.
D.F.
D.

countersink (sunk)
center
casement
corridor
contractor
continuous
construction
connection
conference
concrete
composition
column
counter
clear
closet
ceiling
ceramic
cement
carpet
cabinet
center to center
ceramic tile
concrete masonry unit
ceramic mosaic tile
construction joint
control joint or
cast iron
ceiling height

CTSK.
CTR.
CSMT.
CORR.
CONTR.
CONT.
CONSTR.
CONN.
CONF.
CONC.
COMP.
COL.
CNTR.
CLR.
CLO.
CLG.
CER.
CEM.
CARP.
CAB.
C. to C.
C.T.
C.M.U.
C.M.T.

C.J.
C.I.
C.H.

catch basin
between
basement
bearing
bracing
bedroom
beam or bench mark
blocking
block
building
bituminous
beveled
board
built-up roofing

average
automatic
architect (ural)
apartment
approximate
anodize
alternate
aluminum
aggregate
adjacent or adjustable
addendum
acoustical
above
air conditioning
acoustical tile ceiling
access panel
above finish floor
anchor bolt

C.B.
BTW.
BSMT.
BRG.
BRCG.
BR.
BM.
BLKG.
BLK.
BLDG.
BITUM.
BEV.
BD.
B.U.R.

AVG.
AUTO.
ARCHT.
APT.
APPROX.
ANOD.
ALT.
AL.
AGG.
ADJ.
ADD.
ACOUS.
ABV.
A/C.
A.C.T.
A.P.
A.F.F.
A.B.

               pound or number
               plate

               perpendicular
               diameter or round
               channel
               centerline

               at
               angle
               and
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DETAILS ARE REFERENCED ACCORDING TO THEIR POSITION ON THE DRAWING 
SHEET.  THE SYSTEM IS SIMILAR TO THAT OF A MAP.  THE DRAWING SHEET IS 
DIVIDED INTO A GRID WITH LETTERS ON THE SIDES AND NUMBERS GOING 
ACROSS AS SHOWN ABOVE. FOR EXAMPLE DETAIL 9D.A5.03 WOULD BE FOUND 
AT THE INTERSECTION OF LINES 9 AND ON SHEET A5.03
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GENERAL NOTES
LIFE SAFETY

OCCUPANCY 
(TABLE 1004.1.1)
OCCUPANT LOAD

SQUARE FOOTAGE

ALLOWABLE SF 
PER OCC.

200 G
2 OCC.

400 SF

KITCHEN

LIFE SAFETY LEGEND

EXIT ROUTE

EXIT SIGN

COMMON 
PATH OF 
TRAVEL
DIAGONAL 
DISTANCE

OCCUPANCY TYPE LEGEND

1 HOUR RATED 
WALL
2 HOUR RATED 
WALL
3 HOUR RATED 
WALL

1. ALL SMOKE PARTITIONS, SMOKE 
BARRIERS AND RATED WALLS 
SHALL:
• EXTEND AND SEAL TO 

UNDERSIDE OF FLOOR DECK 
ASSEMBLY

• EXTEND AND SEAL TO 
UNDERSIDE OF FIRE-RATED 
SUB-CEILING ASSEMBLY WHERE 
APPLICABLE

• EXTEND AND SEAL TO EXTERIOR 
WALL SHEATHING. SEAL ALL 
VOIDS AND PENETRATIONS WITH 
THE SPECIFIED RESPECTIVE 
FIRESTOP SYSTEM.

2. HIGHER FIRE RATED WALLS/ 
PARTITIONS SHALL BE 
CONSTRUCTED FIRST WITH WALLS 
OF LOWER RATING ABUTTING AND 
SEALING TO THEM.

3. SEE ELECTRICAL DRAWINGS FOR 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON EXIT 
DISCHARGE TO PUBLIC WAY. 

4. WHERE LEGEND INDICATES RATED 
WALLS: EXIT ENCLOSURES, SHAFTS, 
ELEVATORS, AND INCIDENTAL USE 
AREAS ARE TO BE RATED WALLS 
ARE TO BE RATED WALLS TO BE 
CONSTRUCTED AS FIRE PARTITIONS 
U.N.O. 

PANIC HARDWAREPH

FIRE EXTINGUISHER CABINETFEC

BUSINESS

STORAGE

OCC. LOAD =

STORAGE(S-2)

149 SF300 G

1OCC. LOAD =

BUSINESS(B)

160 SF100 G

2

OCC. LOAD =

BUSINESS(B)

168 SF100 G

2

OCC. LOAD =

STORAGE(S-2)

36 SF300 G

1

OCC. LOAD =

BUSINESS(B)

168 SF100 G

2OCC. LOAD =

BUSINESS(B)

209 SF100 G

3
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LIFE SAFETY PLAN

07/10/2023 07/10/2023

1/4" = 1'-0"

LEVEL 1 LIFE SAFETY PLAN6F

CODE - OCCUPANCY SCHEDULE

OCC. TYPE AREA CLASSIFICATION Area
AREA (Gross or Net)
PER OCCUPANCY

OCCUPANCY
LOAD

STORAGE(S-2) ACCESSORY STORAGE AREAS, MECHANICAL EQUIPMENT ROOM 149 SF 300 G 1
BUSINESS(B) BUSINESS AREA 160 SF 100 G 2
BUSINESS(B) BUSINESS AREA 168 SF 100 G 2
STORAGE(S-2) ACCESSORY STORAGE AREAS, MECHANICAL EQUIPMENT ROOM 36 SF 300 G 1
BUSINESS(B) BUSINESS AREA 168 SF 100 G 2
BUSINESS(B) BUSINESS AREA 209 SF 100 G 3
FINISH FLOOR: 6 889 SF 11
Grand total: 6 889 SF 11

Revisions
No. Description Date



GENERAL NOTES - PLAN
1. ALL WORK SHALL BE 

CONSTRUCTED IN ACCORDANCE 
WITH 2018 NCSBC AND ANY LOCAL 
CODES. CLEARANCES AND 
ACCESSIBILITY SHALL COMPLY 
WITH ANSI A117.1.

2. ALL PLAN DIMENSIONS ARE TO 
FACE OF STUD/STRUCTURE & 
COLUMN CENTER LINE UNLESS 
NOTED OTHERWISE. EXTERIOR 
DIMENSIONS ARE TO OUTSIDE FACE 
OF STUD/STRUCTURE & COLUMN 
CENTERLINE UNLESS NOTED 
OTHERWISE.

3. SEE SHEET A1.02 FOR INTERIOR 
PARTITION TYPES AND RELATED 
DETAILS. SEE LIFE SAFETY 
DRAWINGS FOR FIRE RESISTANCE 
REQUIREMENTS FOR PARTITIONS.

4. PLANS MAY BE ROTATED FOR 
CLARITY. REFER TO NORTH 
ARROWS FOR ACTUAL 
ORIENTATION.

5. PROVIDE CONTROL JOINTS IN 
GYPSUM BOARD PARTITIONS AT 
30'-0" MAX. LOCATION SHALL BE 
APPROVED BY ARCHITECT PRIOR 
TO INSTALLATION. GYPSUM 
CONTROL JOINTS TO BE LOCATED 
AT DOOR FRAME CORNERS WHERE 
APPLICABLE.

6. REFER TO CIVIL AND STRUCTURAL 
DRAWINGS FOR ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION AND UTILITY PADS 
FOR EQUIPMENT, WALKWAYS, ETC.

7. DISTANCE FROM BACK OF HINGE 
SIDE FRAME TO WALL SHALL BE 4" 
CLEAR, U.N.O. FOR INTERIOR 
HOLLOW METAL FRAMES. 
DIMENSION ON PULL SIDE OF DOOR 
TO WALL SHALL BE 18".

8. FIRMLY PACK VOIDS AT METAL 
DECK FLUTES WITH MINERAL WOOL 
BATT INSULATION OR CLOSED CELL 
SPRAY FOAM AT ALL EXTERIOR 
WALL APPLICATIONS.

9. PROVIDE FIRE RETARDANT 
TREATED PLYWOOD BACKING AT 
ELECTRICAL PANELS, PROVIDE 
WOOD BLOCKING AS REQUIRED AT 
MILLWORK AND OTHER WALL 
MOUNTED ACCESSORIES TYPICAL.

10. COORDINATE WITH STRUCTURAL 
AND CIVIL DOCUMENTS FOR 
SLOPING SLABS, PEAKS AND 
VALLEYS.

11. REFER TO PLUMBING DRAWINGS 
FOR FLOOR DRAIN LOCATIONS AND 
HOSE BIBBS.

12. RE: CIVIL / LANDSCAPE DRAWINGS 
FOR REQUIREMENTS. CONCRETE 
SLAB OUTSIDE OF BUILDING 
FOOTPRINT. 

KEYNOTES - PLAN
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13

09

08

07

06

05

04

03

02

01 SEALED CONCRETE SLAB ON 
GRADE

AREA DRAIN PER PLUMBING

SLOPE CONC SLAB TO DRAIN 

STAINLESS STEEL SERVING 
COUNTER

STAINLESS STEEL RESTROOM 
COUNTERTOP 

EXTERIOR ELECTRIC WATER 
COOLER. BOD: ELKAY 
VRCTLDDWSK VANDAL-
RESISTANT BOTTLE FILLING 
STATION

FLOOR MOUNTED MOP SINK, PER 
PLUMBING 

CONT. GRAVEL SPLASH PAD PER 
CIVIL 

PRESSURE TREATED WOOD 
BEAM ABOVE PER STRUCTURAL

6X6 KILN-DRIED PRESSURE 
TREATED WOOD COLUMN, PER 
STRUCTURAL 

ROOF CANOPY ABOVE

PREFABRICATED WOOD TRUSS

DOUBLE 2X WOOD SILL PLATE

ELECTRICAL PANEL AND 
EXHAUST CONTROL PANEL PER 
ELECTRICAL

WATER HEATER PER PLUMBING 
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RCP GENERAL NOTES
1. ALL WORK SHALL BE IN 

ACCORDANCE WITH 2018 NCSBC AND 
ANY LOCAL CODES.

2. REFER TO ELECTRICAL DRAWINGS 
FOR OTHERCEILING MOUNTED 
DEVICES, LIGHTS, AND EXIT SIGNS.

3. LIGHT FIXTURES AND OTHER 
DEVICES SHALL BECENTERED IN THE 
ACOUSTICAL TILE UNLESS NOTED 
OTHERWISE.

4. ALL EXPOSED CEILING LOCATIONS 
TO BE PAINTED, TO INCLUDE  BUT 
NOT LIMITED TO ; STRUCTURAL 
BEAMS, METAL DECK, DUCTWORK, 
VAV BOXES, DIFFUSERS, SPRINKLER 
PIPES, CONDUIT AND ALL OTHER 
EXPOSED SYSTEMS. COLOR TO BE 
APPROVED BY ARCHITECT

A5.01
5F

A5.01
1F

A5.01
5C

A5.01
1C

6F
A6.01

1F
A6.01

4C
A6.01

A

3

C

21

B

5' - 0" 16' - 0"

3' - 4"

5'
 - 

0"
5'

 - 
0"

3'
 - 

0"

6' - 0" 3' - 0"

EQ
EQ

EQ EQ5' - 0" 5' - 0"

TY
PI

C
ALEQ

EQ

4F
A6.03

8' - 7 3/8"

8' - 7 3/8"

LF01

LF01

LF01

05

03

04

17
' -

 4
"

31
' -

 4
"

LF03

3' - 4" 3' - 4"3' - 8" 3' - 8"

01

07

0302

06

LF01

LF01

01

01

01

05 05

02

03

08

8F
A6.05

6' - 9"

09

10

KEYNOTES - RCP

07

06

05

04

03

02

01 EXPOSED ROOF DECK; 2X6 
TONGUE AND GROOVE WOOD. 
PAINTED, PNT00

EXPOSED PREFABRICATED 
WOOD ROOF TRUSS. PAINT, 
PNT00

KILN-DRIED PRESSURE TREATED 
WOOD OUTRIGGER FRAMING; 
STAIN TO MATCH T&G

PRESSURE TREATED WOOD 
ROOF BEAM PER STRUCTURAL. 
STAINED 

EXPOSED ROOF DECK; 2X6 
TONGUE AND GROOVE WOOD. 
STAINED AT EXTERIOR 
CONDITION 

EXTERIOR GYPBOARD CEILING. 
PAINT PNT00

INTERIOR GYPBOARD CEILING, 
PAINT PNT00

PROVIDE GYP CLOSURE OVER 
WOOD FRAMING AT MASNORY 
BLOCK OPENING

LED TAPE LIGHTING IN 
EXTRUDED ALUMINUM CHANNEL 
WITH FROSTED DIFUSSER 
ATTACHED TO BLOCKING WITHIN 
CAVITY BETWEEN OUTRIGGER 
MEMBERS; BASIS OF DESIGN: 
RIBBON STAR MAX LED LIGHTING, 
ANODIZED ALUMINUM CHANNEL, 
FLAT FROSTED LENS

EXTERIOR LED LIGHTING

08

09

08

6F
A6.01

1F
A6.01

4C
A6.01

A

3

C

21

B

1" / 1'-0"

2F
A6.05

2D
A6.05

2B
A6.05

2B
A6.05

SIM

1" / 1'-0"

0102

50
' -

 8
"

25' - 4"

KEY NOTES - ROOF PLAN

GENERAL ROOF NOTES
1. PENETRATION DETAILS SHOWN ARE 

TO BE APPROVED BY ROOFING 
MANUFACTURER.

2. ROOFING DETAILS TO COMPLY WITH  
THE LATESTEDITION OF SMACNA & 
NRCA MANUAL.

3. ALL COPING TO BE FASTENED PER 
ANSI SPRI ES-1 STANDARDS.

4. WIND UPLIFT RATINGS TO BE 
VERIFIED WITH STRUCTURAL 
DESIGN CRITERIA, BUILDING 
HEIGHTS, PARAPET CONDITIONS, 
ETC. SEE  STRUCTURAL DESIGN 
CRITERIA.

5. COORDINATE DOWNSPOUT SIZE 
AND LOCATION WITH CIVIL.

6. MAINTAIN POSITIVE DRAINAGE ON 
ALL ROOF SURFACES, MINIMUM 
SLOPE OF 1/4" PER 1'-0".

03

02

01 1 1/2" STANDING SEAM METAL 
ROOF PANELS. BASIS OF DESIGN; 
ATAS INTERNATIONAL, INC 
DUTCH SEAM ROOF PANEL. 15 IN 
W/ STIFFENING RIBS.  STANDARD 
COLOR, TBD

EAVE AND RAKE TRIM PER 
STANDING SEAM ROOF PANEL 
MFG
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RCP AND ROOF PLAN

07/10/2023 07/10/2023

1/4" = 1'-0"

LEVEL 1 REFLECTED CEILING PLAN6F
1/4" = 1'-0"

ROOF PLAN1F
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JAMB BEYOND
DOOR AS SCHEDULED

FLOORING AS SCHEDULED

DOOR SWEEP / BOTTOM 
SEAL AS REQUIRED

EXTERIOR SLAB

EXPANSION STRIP

SHEET METAL PAN 
FLASHING - SEAL TO 
WATERPROOF MEMBRANE

ADA THRESHOLD 
SET IN SEALANT

1'-6" MIN.

12" MIN. 4" TYP.

DOOR AS 
SCHEDULED

REINFORCED MASONRY 
LINTEL PER STRUCTURAL

CONT. SEALANT & BACKER 
ROD. MATCH SEALANT 
COLOR TO HM DOOR FRAME

GROUT FILLED 
DOOR HEAD

PAINTED HOLLOW 
METAL FRAME

F

AS
 S

C
H

ED
U

LE
D

AS SCHED.

DOOR LOUVER 
PER MECHANICAL AS

 S
C

H
ED

.

AS SCHED.

C

BASIS OF DESIGN: 
COOKSON DOORS; 
COUNTER DOOR, HAND 
CRANK/CHAIN 
OPERATION TO BE 
COORDINATED WITH GC 
AND OWNER

2"2"

2"

AS SCHEDULED

AS
 S

C
H

ED
U

LE
D

F1

2"2"

4"

AS SCHEDULED

AS
 S

C
H

ED
U

LE
D

F2

DOOR GENERAL NOTES

1. ALL EXTERIOR HOLLOW METAL 
DOORS TO BE INSULATED (R-3 
MINIMUM)

2. ALL EXTERIOR HOLLOW METAL 
DOORS & FRAMES TO BE 
GALVANIZED

3. INTERIOR DOOR FRAMES TO BE 
PAINTED TO MATCH TRIM COLOR OR 
EXPOSED STRUCTURE COLOR IF NO 
TRIM COLOR IS PROVIDED.

4. REFER TO SPECIFICATIONS FOR 
DOOR HARDWARE

5. COORDINATE FRAME SIZE WITH 
DETAILS, WALL TYPES & FINISHES

DOOR ABBREVIATIONS

HM HOLLOW METAL
WD WOOD
ACW ALUMINUM CLAD WOOD
AL ALUMINUM

DOOR & TRIM NOTES

CONT. SEALANT & BACKER 
ROD. MATCH SEALANT 
COLOR TO HM DOOR FRAME

GROUT FILLED 
DOOR HEAD

PAINTED HOLLOW 
METAL FRAME

DOOR AS 
SCHEDULED

GALV. MASONRY T 
ANCHOR; 6 ANCHORS 
PER JAMB

8X8X16 CONCRETE 
MASONRY BLOCK. GROUT 
& REINFORCEMENT AT 
JAMB
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DOOR SCHEDULE & DETAILS

07/10/2023 07/10/2023

3" = 1'-0"

TYP HM DOOR SILL DTL7F
3" = 1'-0"

ADA EXTERIOR SILL DTL9F

3" = 1'-0"

PUSH/PULL TYP. DETAIL7D

3" = 1'-0"

TYP HM DOOR HEAD DTL9B
NOT TO SCALE

DOOR TYPES

1/4" = 1'-0"

FRAME TYPES

DOOR FRAME

DOOR & FRAME SCHEDULE

NUMBER WIDTH HEIGHT THICKNESS DOOR TYPE
DOOR

MATERIAL FRAME TYPE
FRAME

MATERIAL HEAD JAMB SILL REMARKS

FINISH FLOOR
101A 3' - 0" 7' - 0" 0' - 1 3/4" F HM F-2 HM 9F/A3.01 9D/A3.01 9F/A3.01
101B 6' - 8" 4' - 8" C -- -- --
102 8' - 0" 9' - 0" C -- -- --
103 3' - 0" 7' - 0" 0' - 1 3/4" F HM F-2 HM 7F/A3.01 9D/A3.01 7F/A3.01
104 3' - 0" 7' - 0" 0' - 1 3/4" F HM F-2 HM 7F/A3.01 9D/A3.01 7F/A3.01
105 3' - 0" 7' - 0" 0' - 1 3/4" F HM F-2 HM 7F/A3.01 9D/A3.01 7F/A3.01

3" = 1'-0"

TYP HM DOOR JAMB DTL9D

Revisions
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GENERAL NOTES - PLAN
1. ALL WORK SHALL BE 

CONSTRUCTED IN ACCORDANCE 
WITH 2018 NCSBC AND ANY LOCAL 
CODES. CLEARANCES AND 
ACCESSIBILITY SHALL COMPLY 
WITH ANSI A117.1.

2. ALL PLAN DIMENSIONS ARE TO 
FACE OF STUD/STRUCTURE & 
COLUMN CENTER LINE UNLESS 
NOTED OTHERWISE. EXTERIOR 
DIMENSIONS ARE TO OUTSIDE FACE 
OF STUD/STRUCTURE & COLUMN 
CENTERLINE UNLESS NOTED 
OTHERWISE.

3. SEE SHEET A1.02 FOR INTERIOR 
PARTITION TYPES AND RELATED 
DETAILS. SEE LIFE SAFETY 
DRAWINGS FOR FIRE RESISTANCE 
REQUIREMENTS FOR PARTITIONS.

4. PLANS MAY BE ROTATED FOR 
CLARITY. REFER TO NORTH 
ARROWS FOR ACTUAL 
ORIENTATION.

5. PROVIDE CONTROL JOINTS IN 
GYPSUM BOARD PARTITIONS AT 
30'-0" MAX. LOCATION SHALL BE 
APPROVED BY ARCHITECT PRIOR 
TO INSTALLATION. GYPSUM 
CONTROL JOINTS TO BE LOCATED 
AT DOOR FRAME CORNERS WHERE 
APPLICABLE.

6. REFER TO CIVIL AND STRUCTURAL 
DRAWINGS FOR ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION AND UTILITY PADS 
FOR EQUIPMENT, WALKWAYS, ETC.

7. DISTANCE FROM BACK OF HINGE 
SIDE FRAME TO WALL SHALL BE 4" 
CLEAR, U.N.O. FOR INTERIOR 
HOLLOW METAL FRAMES. 
DIMENSION ON PULL SIDE OF DOOR 
TO WALL SHALL BE 18".

8. FIRMLY PACK VOIDS AT METAL 
DECK FLUTES WITH MINERAL WOOL 
BATT INSULATION OR CLOSED CELL 
SPRAY FOAM AT ALL EXTERIOR 
WALL APPLICATIONS.

9. PROVIDE FIRE RETARDANT 
TREATED PLYWOOD BACKING AT 
ELECTRICAL PANELS, PROVIDE 
WOOD BLOCKING AS REQUIRED AT 
MILLWORK AND OTHER WALL 
MOUNTED ACCESSORIES TYPICAL.

10. COORDINATE WITH STRUCTURAL 
AND CIVIL DOCUMENTS FOR 
SLOPING SLABS, PEAKS AND 
VALLEYS.

11. REFER TO PLUMBING DRAWINGS 
FOR FLOOR DRAIN LOCATIONS AND 
HOSE BIBBS.

12. RE: CIVIL / LANDSCAPE DRAWINGS 
FOR REQUIREMENTS. CONCRETE 
SLAB OUTSIDE OF BUILDING 
FOOTPRINT. 

KEYNOTES - PLAN

10

11

12

13

09

08

07

06

05

04

03

02

01 SEALED CONCRETE SLAB ON 
GRADE

AREA DRAIN PER PLUMBING

SLOPE CONC SLAB TO DRAIN 

STAINLESS STEEL SERVING 
COUNTER

STAINLESS STEEL RESTROOM 
COUNTERTOP 

EXTERIOR ELECTRIC WATER 
COOLER. BOD: ELKAY 
VRCTLDDWSK VANDAL-
RESISTANT BOTTLE FILLING 
STATION

FLOOR MOUNTED MOP SINK, PER 
PLUMBING 

CONT. GRAVEL SPLASH PAD PER 
CIVIL 

PRESSURE TREATED WOOD 
BEAM ABOVE PER STRUCTURAL

6X6 KILN-DRIED PRESSURE 
TREATED WOOD COLUMN, PER 
STRUCTURAL 

ROOF CANOPY ABOVE

PREFABRICATED WOOD TRUSS

DOUBLE 2X WOOD SILL PLATE

ELECTRICAL PANEL AND 
EXHAUST CONTROL PANEL PER 
ELECTRICAL

WATER HEATER PER PLUMBING 

14

15

TOILET ACCESSORY LEGEND

DESCRIPTIONKEY
TA1

TA2

TA3

TA4

TA5

TA6

TA7

TA8

TA9

36" SS GRAB BAR

42" SS GRAB BAR

18" VERTICAL SS GRAB BAR

SS TOILET PAPER DISPENSER

SS CHANNEL FRAME MIRROR

PAPER TOWEL DISPENSER

LIQUID SOAP DISPENSER

WASTE RECEPTACLE (BY OWNER)

SS FEMININE NAPKIN DISPOSAL

TA10 SS WALL MOUNTED DIAPER CHANGING STATION

TA 11 TOILET PARTITION: HIGH DENSITY POLYETHYLENE

TOILET ACCESSORY NOTES
NOTE 1:
PROVIDE/INSTALL BLOCKING FOR GRAB BAR SUPPORT - TYPICAL.  ALLOWABLE 
STRESSES SHALL NOT BE EXCEEDED FOR MATERIALS USED WHERE A 
VERTICAL OR  HORIZONTAL FORCE OF 250 LBS IS APPLIED AT ANY POINT ON 
THE GRAB BAR, FASTENER MOUNTING DEVICE OR SUPPORTING STRUCTURE

NOTE 2:
PROVIDE BLOCKING WITHIN WALL FOR SUPPORT OF TOILET / URINAL 
PARTITIONS AS REQUIRED
NOTE 3:
TOILET STALL DOORS TO BE SELF CLOSING AT ADA ACCESSIBLE STALLS
NOTE 4:
INSTALL 3/4" FRT PLYWOOD BACKING (24"h X 48"w MIN.) IN WALLS FOR BABY 
CHANGING STATION SUPPORT
NOTE 5:
MANUF. BOBRICK & TOTO ACCESSORIES TO BE "BASIS OF DESIGN" U.N.O.

NOTES - MOUNTING 
HEIGHTS:

1. PURPOSE OF DETAILS IS TO SHOW 
MOUNTING HEIGHTS OF TYPICAL 
ITEMS, NOT PROXIMITY OR 
LOCATION

2. REFER TO SHOP DRAWINGS FOR 
SIZE OF R.O. WHERE REQUIRED

3. TECHNICAL CRITERIA PROVIDED ON 
THIS SHEET MEETS THE NORTH 
CAROLINA BUILDING CODE - ANSI 
__________ ACCESSIBILITY 
STANDARD FOR PLUMBING 
ELEMENTS AND FIXTURES 
INDICATED

4. ACCESSORIES AND EQUIPMENT 
THAT DO NOT COMPLY WITH LIMITS 
OF PROTRUDING OBJECTS SHALL 
BE MOUNTED 1) AS INDICATED WITH 
CANE DETECTION OR 2) AT 
ADJUSTED HEIGHTS FOR CODE 
COMPLIANCE

5. DRAWINGS SHALL NOT BE SCALED

1. DIMENSIONS NOT STATED AS MAX. 
OR MIN. ARE ABSOLUTE

2. DIMENSIONS ARE NOT VARIABLE 
UNLESS INDICATED WITH 
DIMENSIONAL RANGES (ex: 33"-36")

3. DIMENSIONS ARE VARIABLE WITHIN 
MINIMUM AND MAXIMUM 
LIMITATIONS INDICATED

4. DIMENSIONS ARE SUBJECT TO 
CONVENTIONAL INDUSTRY 
TOLERANCES

5. DIMENSIONS ARE MEASURED FROM 
FINISH SURFACES (NOT FACE OF 
STUD), UNLESS OTHERWISE NOTED

DIMENSION NOTES:

30
" M

IN
.

48" MIN.

ø 5'-0"

12" MIN.

36" MIN.

12" MIN.

60
" M

IN
.

24
" M

IN
.

36
" M

IN
.

60" MIN.

6" MAX.

9"
 M

IN
.

27
" M

IN
.

11" MIN.

8 1/8" MIN.

ACCESSIBLE 
COUNTER

WHEELCHAIR 
CLEAR AREA

WHEELCHAI
R TURN 
RADIUS

T-SHAPE 
TURN 

SPACE

HANDICAPPED PAPER TOWEL
DISP. / RECEPTORS

SANITARY NAPKIN
DISPENSER

COAT
HOOK

MIRROR

KNEE AND TOE SPACE

LINE OF NON-HEAT
CONDUCTING BAFFLE

SOAP
DISPENSER

48
" A

.F
.F

. M
AX

40
" M

IN
.

8"

17" MIN.
19" MAX.

FRAMED
MIRROR

15" MIN. 15" MIN.

SE
E 

EL
EV

.
40

" M
AX

.

ACCESSIBLE 
LAVATORY - SIDE

6" MAX.

SEE ELEVS.

48
" A

.F
.F

. M
AX

.

ACCESSIBLE COAT
HOOK

64
"

15
"-4

8"

ACCESSIBLE LAVATORY - FRONT

27
" M

IN
.

34
" M

AX
.

* REFER TO SHOP DRAWINGS FOR SIZE OF R.O. WHERE REQUIRED
* MAXIMUM DIMENSIONS ARE TAKEN FROM HIGHEST CONTROL, OPERATING MECHANISM
  OR DISPENSER/DISPOSAL OPENING

9"
 M

IN

* ALL EXPOSED HOT WATER 
SUPPLY/DRAIN LINES TO BE 
COVERED WITH INSULATED SLEEVE

TOILET TISSUE
DISPENSER @ ALL
TOILETS

SANITARY NAPKIN
DISPOSAL @ ALL
WOMEN'S TOILET
COMPARTMENTS

19" MIN. TO
OPERATING
MECHANIS
M
OR
OPENING

36"

24"

15 1/8"

TOILET ACCESSORY 
MOUNTING LOCATIONS

FRAMED MIRROR
@ LAVATORY

35
" M

IN
.

* MIRROR DIMENSIONS 
TO B.O. REFLECTIVE 
SURFACE

CHILD PROTECTION 
SEAT

DIAPER CHANGING
STATION

O
PE

N
 P

O
SI

TI
O

N

28
" -

 3
4"

 T
.O

. T
AB

LE

48
" M

AX

O
PE

N
 P

O
SI

TI
O

N

27
" M

IN
. B

.O
. T

AB
LE

M
IN

.

15
"

MOP AND BROOM 
HOOK STRIP

44
"

48
" M

AX

15
" M

IN
.

36
"

SANITARY NAPKIN 
DISPOSAL

PAPER TOWEL 
DISPOSAL

26
"

28
"

6"

9"
 M

IN

PARTITION MOUNTING 
HEIGHT

*  SEE SECTION 604 FOR TOE 
CLEARANCE EXCEPTIONS

SEE AMBULATORY STALL 
FOR FIXTURE AND 
ACCESSORY LOCATIONS

PROTRUDING 
DISPENSER
MOUNTING LOCATIONS

ACCESSIBLE TOILET 
STALL - SIDE

ACCESSIBLE
URINAL

ACCESSIBLE TOILET 
STALL - FRONT

T.
O

. F
LU

SH
 M

EC
H

AN
IS

M

44
" M

AX
.

17
" M

AX
.

39" - 41"

12" MAX. 42" MIN.

18
" M

IN
39

" -
 4

1"

24" 12"

36"

6" MAX

T.
O

. S
EA

T

17
" -

 1
9"

60
"

12
 1

/8
"

60" CLEAR

STANDARD
URINAL

24
"

EQ. EQ. 15" 15"

30" CLEAR 30" CLEAR 17" - 19"
36"

AMBULATORY STALL -
FRONT

ACCESSIBLE
URINAL - SIDE

44
" M

AX

17
" M

AX

MIN
13 1/2"

33
" -

 3
6"

1 
1/

2"
 M

IN

 T
.O

. H
AN

D
L E

48
" M

AX

T.
O

. E
XT

IN
G

U
IS

H
ER

60
" M

AX

T.
O

. E
XT

IN
G

U
IS

H
ER

48
" M

AX

T.
O

.  E
XT

IN
G

U
IS

H
ER

42
" M

AX

T.
O

. E
XT

IN
G

U
IS

H
ER

42
" M

AX

EXTINGUISHERS LESS THAN 40lbs IN WEIGHT EXTINGUISHERS GREATER THAN 40lbs IN WEIGHT

4"
 M

IN
 (T

YP
.) 36

" M
AX

38
" -

 4
3"

* DIMENSIONS MEASURED TO T.O. SPOUT OUTLET
* SINGLE EWC SHALL COMPLY WITH WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE DIMENSIONS - 30" KNEE AND TOE SPACE REQUIRED

5" MAX
15" MIN

38
" -

 4
3"

36
" M

AX

HYDRATION 
STATION

38
" -

 4
3"

36
" M

AX

60
" M

IN
42

" M
IN

36" MIN

56
" M

IN

60" MIN

16" - 18" 16" - 18"

56
" M

IN
60" MIN

18
" M

IN
.

13
 1

/2
" M

IN
.

48
" C

LE
AR

15" MIN. 15" MIN.

30" CLEAR

AMBULATORY ACCESSIBLE STALL - WALL MOUNT ACCESSIBLE STALL - FLOOR MOUNT ACCESSIBLE URINAL
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CONSTRUCTION DOCUMENTS

FINISHES AND ACCESSIBILITY
DETAILS

07/10/2023 07/10/2023

1/4" = 1'-0"

ADA CLEARANCES6B

1/4" = 1'-0"

RESTROOM ACCESSORIES MOUNTING HEIGHTS1D

1/4" = 1'-0"

TOILET AND GRAB BAR MOUNTING HEIGHTS1E

1/4" = 1'-0"

FIRE EXTINGUISHERS1F
1/4" = 1'-0"

EWC MOUNTING
HEIGHTS3F

1/4" = 1'-0"

WC/URINAL COMPARTMENTS5F

FINISH - ROOM FINISH SCHEDULE
ROOM NO. ROOM NAME FLOOR FINISH WALL FINISH CEILING FINISH NOTES

101 CONCESSION SCONC EXP CMU PNT01
102 STORAGE SCONC EXP CMU EXPOSED
103 MEN'S RR SCONC EXP CMU EXPOSED
104 JANITORS CLO SCONC EXP CMU EXPOSED
105 WOMEN'S RR SCONC EXP CMU EXPOSED

Revisions
No. Description Date



1F
A6.01

4C
A6.01

A4.034F

A4.037F

A4.034D

A4.037D

7F
A6.03

1F
A6.03

4'
 - 

0"

2'
 - 

0"
2'

 - 
0"

C
LR

3'
 - 

0"

C
LR

3'
 - 

0"

CLR

5' - 0"

3' - 4" 1' - 4"

3'
 - 

4"
0'

 - 
8"

8'
 - 

0"
4'

 - 
0"

2'
 - 

0"
2'

 - 
0"

2' - 0"
8F

A6.04

4F
A6.03

C
LR

3'
 - 

0"
2'

 - 
6"

C
LR

3'
 - 

0"
5'

 - 
10

"
5'

 - 
10

"

CLR

5' - 0"2' - 0" 1' - 6"

2' - 0" 1' - 6"

TA4

TA9

TA2

TA1

TA3

TA7

TA9

TA4

TA9

TA4

TA7

TA2

TA4

TA3

TA1

TA10

TA11

TA5

TA5

TA6

TA5

TA5

TA11

2'
 - 

0"

3' - 0"

TA11

TA10

TA11

TA11

TA6

3' - 0"

1B
A6.03

6F
A6.01

A4.031F

A4.031D

5' - 4"

10
' -

 0
"

C
LE

AR
 F

O
R

 O
W

N
ER

 P
R

O
VI

D
ED

 E
Q

U
IP

6'
 - 

0"

3'
 - 

4"

M
.O

.

6'
 - 

8"

3'
 - 

0"
3'

 - 
0"

MICROWAVE

CONCESSION
101

10
1A

1F
A6.02

POINT OF SALE

2' - 0" 2' - 0"

6'
 - 

0"

2' - 0"

STAINLESS STEEL  COUNTERTOP 
W/ 4" BACKSPLASH WHERE 
ABUTS CMU

STAINLESS STEEL 2 BASIN 
SINK, PER PLUMBING

INSULATED COUNTER ROLL UP 
DOOR. SEE DOOR SCH

10
1B

7F
A6.02

EXTERIOR ELECTRIC WATER COOLER. 
BOD: ELKAY VRCTLDDWSK VANDAL-
RESISTANT BOTTLE FILLING STATION

STAINLESS STEEL  COUNTERTOP 
W/ 4" BACKSPLASH WHERE 
ABUTS CMU
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CONSTRUCTION DOCUMENTS

ENLARGED PLANS

07/10/2023 07/10/2023

1/2" = 1'-0"

ENLARGED RESTROOM PLAN6F
1/2" = 1'-0"

ENLARGED CONCESSIONS1F

Revisions
No. Description Date



2'
 - 

10
"

TA7 TA5TA5

POLYGAL

LF01EXPOSED PREFABRICATED 
WOOD TRUSS

8'
 - 

8"

[EXPOSED CMU] [EXPOSED CMU]

PROVIDE PROTECTIVE SLEEVE 
AT EXPOSED PIPING

PREFABRICATED WOOD TRUSS

[EXPOSED CMU]

TA3

TA2

TA4

TA9

TA1

TA10TA10

[EXPOSED CMU]

105TA9

TA4

[EXPOSED CMU] [EXPOSED CMU]

LF03

[EXPOSED CMU]

EQUIP. BY OWNER

2'
 - 

10
"

8'
 - 

7 
3/

8"

[EXPOSED CMU]

101B
[EXPOSED CMU][EXPOSED CMU]
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CONSTRUCTION DOCUMENTS

INTERIOR ELEVATIONS

07/10/2023 07/10/2023

1/2" = 1'-0"

TYP RESTROOM INT ELEVATION- WEST4F
1/2" = 1'-0"

TYP RESTROOM INT ELEVATION- NORTH7F

1/2" = 1'-0"

TYP RESTROOM INT ELEVATION- EAST4D
1/2" = 1'-0"

TYP RESTROOM INT ELEVATION- SOUTH7D

1/2" = 1'-0"

CONCESSION INT ELEVATION- EAST1F

1/2" = 1'-0"

CONCESSION INT ELEVATION- WEST1D

Revisions
No. Description Date



KEYED NOTES - ELEVATION

10

11

09

08

07

06

05

04

03

02

01 1 1/2" STANDING SEAM METAL 
ROOF PANELS. BASIS OF DESIGN; 
ATAS INTERNATIONAL, INC 
DUTCH SEAM ROOF PANEL. 15 IN 
W/ STIFFENING RIBS.  STANDARD 
COLOR, TBD

8X8X16 CMU BLOCK, STACKED 
BOND. PROVIDE PRICING OPTION 
FOR PENETRATING BLOCK 
SEALER AT EXTERIOR FACE 

CORRUGATED MTL PANEL W/ 
EXPOSED FASTENER. BASIS OF 
DESIGN; ATAS INTERNATIONAL, 
INC. CORRUGATED PANEL, 
ALUMINUM, SMOOTH TEXTURE.  
PROVIDE PRICING OPTION FOR 
CUSTOM COLOR TO MATCH 
OWNER LOGO COLOR

POLYCABONATE PANEL. BASIS 
OF DESIGN; CO-EX CORP 
MODULIT 500 LP

PRESSURE-TREATED WOOD 
OUTRIGGER. STAINED

PRESSURE TREATED WOOD 
BEAM, STAINED 

6X6 PRESSURE-TREATED WOOD 
COLUMN, PER STRUCTURAL. 
STAIN TO MATCH ADJACENT 
WOOD

PROVIDE VENTING PER 
MECHANICAL. INSTALL BUG 
SCREEN AT HOLE LOCATION

SUGGESTED BUILDING SIGNAGE. 
COORDINATE SIGNS WITH 
OWNER. PROVIDE CODE 
REQUIRED SIGNAGE PER AHJ 

EXTERIOR ELECTRIC WATER 
COOLER. BOD: ELKAY 
VRCTLDDWSK VANDAL-
RESISTANT BOTTLE FILLING 
STATION 

4X8X16 CMU BLOCK

LED EXTERIOR LIGHTING PER 
ELECTRICAL

12

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. ROOF
12' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

6F
A6.01

1F
A6.01

2'
 - 

10
"

7'
 - 

4"

7'
 - 

4"

101B 03

11

06

07

04

03

02

05

1009

12

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. ROOF
12' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

6F
A6.01

1F
A6.01

01

05

03

02

08

12

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. ROOF
12' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

4C
A6.01

10

05

07

03

02

03

04

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. ROOF
12' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

4C
A6.01

101A 102

03

05

03

02

7'
 - 

10
"

12
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CONSTRUCTION DOCUMENTS

EXTERIOR ELEVATIONS

07/10/2023 07/10/2023

1/4" = 1'-0"

WEST BUILDING ELEVATION5F

1/4" = 1'-0"

EAST BUILDING ELEVATION5C

1/4" = 1'-0"

NORTH BUILDING ELEVATION1F

1/4" = 1'-0"

SOUTH BUILDING ELEVATION1C

Revisions
No. Description Date



T ectonic  Copyrig ht 2007

T ectonic  Copyrig ht 2007

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. ROOF
12' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

4C
A6.01

31

1" / 1'-0"

CONCESSION
101

STORAGE
102

7F
A6.02

PROVIDE BLOCKING AND PLYWOOD CLOSURE 
BETWEEN CONDITIONED AND UNCONDITIONED SPACE

M
.O

.

4'
 - 

8"
2'

 - 
8"

ROOF ASSEMBLY
• 1 1/2" STANDING SEAM METAL ROOF 
• ICE AND WATER SHIELD UNDERLAYMENT 
• 2X6 TONGUE AND GROOVE WOOD SHEATHING, PER 

STRUCTURAL. STAINED WHERE EXPOSED TO EXT
• PRE-FABRICATED WOOD TRUSS FRAMING

WALL ASSEMBLY
8 X 8 X 16 NOMINAL CONCRETE 
MASONRY BLOCK, STACKED BOND

CONT GRAVEL SPLASH BASIN. PROVIDE 
PVC FOUNDATION DRAINAGE

WALL ASSEMBLY
• EXPOSED FASTENER CORRUGATED 

METAL PANEL 
• 7/8" HORIZONTAL HAT CHANNEL FURRING 
• 7/8" VERTICAL HAT CHANNEL FURRING 
• 1 1/2" CONT. RIGID INSULATION
• FLUID APPLIED WEATHER BARRIER 
• 8X8X16 CMU BLOCK, STACKED BOND 

21' - 0"

BATT INSULATION OVER CONDITIONED SPACE, R-43

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. ROOF
12' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

4C
A6.01

321

MEN'S RR
103

103

WALL ASSEMBLY
8 X 8 X 16 NOMINAL CONCRETE 
MASONRY BLOCK, STACKED BOND

7F
A6.03

1" / 1'-0"

5' - 0" 16' - 0"

ROOF ASSEMBLY
• 1 1/2" STANDING SEAM METAL ROOF 
• ICE AND WATER SHIELD UNDERLAYMENT 
• 2X6 TONGUE AND GROOVE WOOD SHEATHING, PER 

STRUCTURAL. STAINED WHERE EXPOSED TO EXT
• PRE-FABRICATED WOOD TRUSS FRAMING

WALL ASSEMBLY
8 X 8 X 16 NOMINAL CONCRETE 
MASONRY BLOCK, STACKED BOND

6X6 PRESSURE TREATED WOOD COLUMN

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. ROOF
12' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

6F
A6.01

1F
A6.01

A CB

WOMEN'S RR
105

MEN'S RR
103

STORAGE
102104

31' - 4" 17' - 4"

ROOF ASSEMBLY
• 1 1/2" STANDING SEAM METAL ROOF 
• ICE AND WATER SHIELD UNDERLAYMENT 
• 2X6 TONGUE AND GROOVE WOOD SHEATHING, PER 

STRUCTURAL. STAINED WHERE EXPOSED TO EXT
• PRE-FABRICATED WOOD TRUSS FRAMING

WALL ASSEMBLY
8 X 8 X 16 NOMINAL CONCRETE 
MASONRY BLOCK, STACKED BOND. 

HEADRAIL BRACED TOILET PARTITIONS

FLOOR ASSEMBLY
• 4" CONCRETE SLAB
• 4" GRAVEL DRAINAGE LAYER UNDER

VAPOR RETARDER
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CONSTRUCTION DOCUMENTS

BUILDING SECTIONS

07/10/2023 07/10/2023

1/4" = 1'-0"

TRANSVERSE BUILDING SECTION 16F
1/4" = 1'-0"

TRANSVERSE BUILDING SECTION 21F

1/4" = 1'-0"

LONGITUDINAL BUILDING SECTION 34C

Revisions
No. Description Date



FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. ROOF
12' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

1

2F
A6.05

1" / 1'-0"

8D
A6.05

KILN-DRIED PRESSURE-TREATED WOOD 
OUTRIGGERS SISTERED TO EITHER SIDE OF 
PREFABRICATED TRUSS - ATTACHMENT 
PER STRUCTURAL; STAINED TO MATCH T&G 
DECK; FLASH OUTRIGGERS WITH WRB OF 
WALL CONSTRUCTION

1/2" GYP CEILING ON 
WOOD FURRING 
ATTACHED TO TRUSS

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

B

WALL ASSEMBLY
• EXPOSED FASTENER CORRUGATED METAL PANEL 
• 7/8" HORIZONTAL HAT CHANNEL FURRING 
• 7/8" VERTICAL HAT CHANNEL FURRING 
• 1 1/2" CONT. RIGID INSULATION
• FLUID APPLIED WEATHER BARRIER 
• 8X8X16 CMU BLOCK, STACKED BOND 

ROOF ASSEMBLY:
• 1 1/2" METAL STANDING SEAM 
• ICE AND WATER SHIELD
• 1X6 TONGUE AND GROOVE WOOD DECK, PER STRUCTURAL. 

STAINED WHERE EXPOSED TO EXT
• PRE-FABRICATED WOOD TRUSS

EXTERIOR RATED ELECTRIC 
WATER COOLER

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. ROOF
12' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

1

4X8X16 CMU BLOCK W/ CORE-FILL 
INSULATION; GROUT SOLID BELOW 
GRADE

ROOF ASSEMBLY
• 1 1/2" STANDING SEAM METAL ROOF 
• ICE AND WATER SHIELD UNDERLAYMENT 
• 2X6 TONGUE AND GROOVE WOOD SHEATHING, PER 

STRUCTURAL. STAINED WHERE EXPOSED TO EXT
• PRE-FABRICATED WOOD TRUSS FRAMING

WALL ASSEMBLY
• EXPOSED FASTENER CORRUGATED 

METAL PANEL 
• 7/8" HORIZONTAL HAT CHANNEL FURRING 
• 7/8" VERTICAL HAT CHANNEL FURRING 
• FLUID APPLIED WEATHER BARRIER
• 1 1/2" CONT. RIGID INSULATION 
• FLUID-APPLIED WEATHER BARRIER
• 8X8X16 CMU BLOCK, STACKED BOND 

4'
 - 

7 
15

/1
6"

2'
 - 

8"

2'
 - 

10
"

3' - 4"

BATT INSULATION OVER 
CONDITIONED SPACE, R-43

EXTERIOR CONC SLAB PER CIVIL

CONT. FOOTER PER STRUCTURAL

ROLLUP DOOR HOUSING, 
SEE DOOR SCH

8X8X16 CMU BLOCK 

1/2" GYP CEILING ON WOOD 
FURRING ATTACHED TO 
TRUSS

CELLULAR WEEP VENTS

THROUGH WALL FLASHING OVER 
NON-SHRINK GROUT; 
TERMINATION BAR AT TOP EDGE

KILN-DRIED PRESSURE-TREATED WOOD 
OUTRIGGERS SISTERED TO EITHER SIDE OF 
PREFABRICATED TRUSS - ATTACHMENT 
PER STRUCTURAL; STAINED TO MATCH T&G 
DECK; FLASH OUTRIGGERS WITH WRB OF 
WALL CONSTRUCTION

MORTAR DROPPING COLLECTION 
DEVICE, MDCP
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WALL SECTIONS
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1" = 1'-0"

WALL SECTION 024F
1" = 1'-0"

WALL SECTION 031F
1" = 1'-0"

WALL SECTION 017F

Revisions
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FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

A2D
A6.05

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

2

EXTERIOR FLUSH MOUNTED 
LIGHT FIXTURE

REINFORCED MASONRY LINTEL 
PER STRUCTURAL

5D
A6.05

POYCARBONATE PANEL AND 
CLIP SYSTEM; BASIS OF DESIGN: 
CO-EX CORP MODULIT 500 LP

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. ROOF
12' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

21

5D
A6.05

COLUMN BASE. BOD; CRPTZ CONCEALED 
POST TIE BY SIMPSON STRONG-TIE

0'
 - 

1"

SANDWICHED 2X4 BLOCKING GENERATES 
CAVITY IN WHICH TO MOUNT LED TAPE 
LIGHTING AND FROSTED DIFFUSER-CAPPED 
CHANNEL EXTRUSION PER ELECTRICAL 
SPECIFICATIONS; SEE DETAIL SECTION

8F
A6.05

FOOTINGS PER STRUCTURAL

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

A
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07/10/2023 07/10/2023

1" = 1'-0"

WALL SECTION 061F
1" = 1'-0"

WALL SECTION 054F
1" = 1'-0"

WALL SECTION 047F

1" = 1'-0"

Section 11B
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FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

FINISH FLOOR
0' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

3

2B
A6.05
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WALL SECTION 085F
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T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

2

SISTERED PRESSURE TREATED 
OUTRIGGERS; STAINED TO MATCH 
T&G ROOF DECK

POLYCARBONATE CLERESTORY 
WALL PANEL AND CLIP SYSTEM; 
BOD: CO-EX CORP MODULIT 500 LP

SHIM AS REQ'D

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

3

BASIS OF DESIGN: DUTCH STANDING SEAM 
METAL ROOFING BY ATAS OR EQUAL

2X6 TONGUE AND GROOVE WOOD 
SHEATHING, PER STRUCTURAL. 
STAINED WHERE EXPOSED TO EXT

PRESSURE-TREATED WOOD 
OUTRIGGER SISTERED TO 
PREFABRICATED TRUSS. STAINED TO 
MATCH T&G DECK

1" / 1'-0"

A

WALL ASSEMBLY
7/8" CORRUGATED METAL PANEL
7/8" METAL HAT CHANNEL FURRING
WEATHER RESISTIVE BARRIER
3/4" PLYWOOD SHEATHING

BASIS OF DESIGN: DUTCH 
STANDING SEAM METAL 
ROOFING BY ATAS OR EQUAL

T.O. ROOF
12' - 0"

T.O. MASONRY
8' - 8"

1

A

EXTRUDED ALUMINUM CHANNEL-
HOUSED LED TAPE LIGHTING WITH 
FROSTED DIFFUSING LENS 
ATTACHED TO 2x4 WOOD BLOCKING 
INSTALLED BETWEEN SISTERED 
OUTRIGGERS 

0'
 - 

1"
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SECTION DETAILS

07/10/2023 07/10/2023

1 1/2" = 1'-0"

POLYCARBONATE CLERESTORY SECTION5D

1 1/2" = 1'-0"

ROOF EAVE SECTION DTL 32B

1 1/2" = 1'-0"

ROOF EAVE SECTION DTL 12F

1 1/2" = 1'-0"

ROOF EAVE SECTION DTL 22D
1 1/2" = 1'-0"

WALL SECTION 01 - Callout 28D

3" = 1'-0"

LED LIGHTING IN OUTRIGGER CHANNELS8F

Revisions
No. Description Date



C

TRIM FLASHING FIELD FABRICATED 
FROM COLOR MATCHED FLAT STOCK 

ALIGN

C

1

TRIM FLASHING FIELD FABRICATED 
FROM COLOR MATCHED FLAT STOCK 

1

B

PRESSURE TREATED WOOD 
COMPOSITE BEAM PER STRUCTURAL

DOUBLE 2X WOOD SILL PLATE

CORNER TRIM FIELD FABRICATED 
FROM COLOR MATCHED FLAT STOCK 

CORRUGATED METAL PANEL ON 
HORIZONTAL HAT CHANNEL BATTENS 
AND VERTICAL HAT CHANNEL 
COUNTER BATTENS

sheet no.:

Copyright 2023 STITCH design + development, PLLC

date:

commission:

sheet title:

p. 336.701.0130  I  www.stitchdesignshop.com
630 N. Liberty Street  I  Winston-Salem, NC 27101

A

B

C

D

E

F

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11

F

E

D

C

B

A

1110987654321

M,

N.
C.

T

N S
ON LSA E

WI

N
D

C
IT

H

IES G

ST

+

O

D EEV L PMENT

-

R I
CHT

RA O L

52822

N
O

N
A

A
e

s
gi

t
d

re
Re

r
c

c thi e tural Co
t

r
r

po
a

ion

M,
N.

C.

-
T

N S

O N LS A E

W
I

MAD

ES AB

A

D. ST

AI N

R I

CHT
RA O L

12760

d
ets

N
O

R
i

e
g

r e

hc

c
t

N
A

t
e

i

A r

A8.01

07/10/2023

22-610

NE
IL

L'S
 C

RE
EK

 P
AR

K
CO

M
FO

RT
 S

TA
TI

ON
BL

AC
K R

IVE
R 

TO
WN

SH
IP,

 TO
WN

 O
F A

NG
IER

HA
RN

ET
T C

OU
NT

Y, 
NC

CONSTRUCTION DOCUMENTS

ENLARGED PLAN DETAILS
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1 1/2" = 1'-0"

PLAN DETAIL AT STORAGE ROLL UP DOOR8F

1 1/2" = 1'-0"

PLAN DETAIL AT METAL PANEL CORNER8D

1 1/2" = 1'-0"

CLERESTORY PLAN - INTERSECTION OF
GIRDER BEAM8B
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